
 
 
Livonia Public Schools 

Business Services Office 
 
Date: May 20, 2015 
 
To: Randy Liepa, Ph.D., Superintendent 

   
From:  Lisa Abbey, Director of Business Services 
 
Re: Discussion of Cooper Soccer Field  

Draft Cooperative Agreement 
 

We would like to discuss a potential agreement for the use of the soccer fields at the 
old Cooper site.  We have been working with Total Soccer Wixom, LLC to develop a 
Cooperative Agreement.  We have attached a draft copy for review, but please note 
there are a few details to work through with Total Soccer so this may not be the final 
document.  Of course if there are any changes in the final document we will  provide 
that information to the Board of Education. 
 
We would like to discuss the agreement at the next Finance Committee meeting on 
Tuesday, May 26, 2015.  Please include this item on the agenda and let me know if 
there are any questions or concerns. 
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